
 
 
 
 

Pacific Yurts Top Cover Fabric Recycling Program 
 
 
Pacific Yurts invites our customers to join in our fabric recycling efforts by sending old 
“used” top covers or vinyl side covers to us.  Called “cradle to cradle” recycling, the 
used covers, along with scrap fabric from our production processes, will be shipped 
back to the manufacturer and ground up to make new products such as gym and 
exercise mats.  This keeps waste out of landfills and reduces the need for virgin 
materials. 
 
To participate, you will need to remove any and all grommets, webbing, screens, 
lacing cord and zippers before returning the “used” top or side covers to Pacific Yurts.  
You will be responsible for the cost of shipping the fabric to Pacific Yurts.  We will take 
care of everything from there.  Please include a note with your name and “Recycling 
Program” on it. 
 
This offer is limited to products that were originally manufactured by Pacific Yurts.  We 
cannot accept products manufactured by others. 
 
Important Note:  Any fabrics with hardware, webbing, screen, etc. on them cannot be 
accepted for this program. 
 


